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Hello - I am a native Oregonian and have been voting by mail ever since it became 

an option for residents of the state. I believe it is a very efficient and effective way for 

our citizens throughout the state to cast their votes, and make it much more difficult 

to engage voters in a way that could exclude them from being able to participate due 

to schedules and proximity to voting locations on election day. 

 

I strongly oppose SB 210, and truly hope the legislators cast their votes to turn down 

this Senate Bill that will most definitely have a negative impact on all Oregonians. 

 

With regards, 

 

Jeff Poteet 

Resident of La Pine, OR     


